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ISRP-14 - First Announcement 

The International Symposium on Radiation Physics 14 (ISRP-14), will take place in 

the city of Córdoba, Argentina, on October 7-11, 2018. The Organizing Committee is 

pleased to invite you to participate in the event whose main characteristics are 

highlighted in the following paragraphs. 

 

The International Radiation Symposia are one of the regular activities of the 

http://www.canberra.edu.au/irps, founded in Ferrara (Italy) in 1985. The main 

objective of the International Radiation Physics Society is to promote global exchange 

and integration of scientific information related to interdisciplinary issues of radiation 

physics, including the promotion of theoretical and experimental research in radiation 

physics. Research into the physical aspects of the interaction of radiation with inert or 

living material systems, education in radiation physics and the use of radiation for 

peaceful purposes. 

 

The Symposium of Cordoba is organized according to the formal guidelines of the IRPS, 

whose format is not different from the conventional one of this type of congresses. 

The ISRP-14 is sponsored by the IRPS, and has the official declaration of interest and 

support of the Minister of Science and Technology of the Government of the Province 

of Córdoba, Argentina; the National Minister of Science and Technology of Argentina 

and the National University of Córdoba, official site of the event. 

 

We invite you to visit the   https://isrp14.cba.gov.ar 

and write to the email indicated below all your concerns. 

Looking forward to meeting you in October, 2018, in Córdoba ! 

 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee : 

Marcelo Rubio 

ISRP-14 chair Unidad Estudios Físicos 

CEPROCOR Álvarez de Arenales 230. (X5004AAP) Córdoba, Argentina. 

Email:    isrp14.cordoba.argentina@gmail.com 

Phone:    +54 (9)351 310-2765 

 


